
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: March 24, 2021 

To: Deadwood City Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Enter into Contract with David Wolff to Update Boots on Bricks:  A 
Downtown Walking Tour of Deadwood 

 
 
The Deadwood Historic Preservation Office is requesting permission to enter into a 
contract with David Wolff for the purpose of researching, editing and writing of Boots 
on Bricks:  A Downtown Walking Tour of Deadwood. This is an update to the very 
popular and used book originally written and printed in 1996. 
 
The contract is to pay David Wolff a flat fee of $2,000 for the researching, editing and 
written updates of the book.  The fee would be paid upon the completion of the project 
in January of 2023. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
Move to enter into a contract with David Wolf to research, edit and prepare written 
updates to the Boots on Bricks:  A Downtown Walking Tour of Deadwood.  The cost of 
the project will be $2,000 to be paid upon completion in January 2023.  This project will 
be paid out of the Public Education line item. 
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